
The seventh anniversary of STIKES Bali 2012 
 
 
Every year, STIKES Bali holds a ceremony for its anniversary. Local excellencies and 

distinguished guests are invited to join the ceremony. This year, it was a great 

opportunity for Thai exchanged students and lectures to join this even which was held 

on 10 May 2012 at the campus II of STIKES Bali. Participating in the ceremony, the 

representative of Thai faculties and students (Dr. Chettha Kaewprom) delivered a 

speech onto the anniversary. In addition, Thai exchanged students provided a Thai 

traditional dance ‘Krisada Piniharn’ showed on the stage. This got a big applaud from 

the audiences. Interestingly, the participation of Thai exchanged faculties and students 

was announced by a local newspaper. This obviously shows the community integrity 

of STIKES Bali. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


